
 
 
SEASON UPDATE 
 
We hope our hockey families are healthy and doing well.  As we look ahead to enjoying the long awaited 
summer, we would like to take this opportunity to share some information about the upcoming 2021/2022 
season.  The KTMH, Schomberg, and Nobleking Executive Boards have been busy planning and organizing.   
With Covid 19 cases dropping and vaccinations ramping up, we are planning for a more traditional 2021/22 
hockey season starting on September 7th.     
 
Below you will find some important information.  Please read carefully as we have some significant changes 
coming our way for the upcoming season.  We will be updating our members with additional information as it 
becomes available to us.  Season structure and important dates will be made available once finalized by our 
governing bodies the OHF and OMHA. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, we hope everyone stays safe and has a great summer! 
 
Ilya Dagenais    Remo Di Giovanni 
President    President 
Schomberg Minor Hockey  Nobleking Minor Hockey 
 
REGISTRATION 
 
Registration information will be posted to our website on Wednesday June 23rd and the registration portal 
opening on Thursday June 24th.    Despite increases in ice and game costs, the board has unanimously 
approved utilizing our reserves to freeze rates from 2019/20 season.  We do not want the cost of hockey to be 
an obstacle for any of our players returning to the game they love.   
 
Due to King Rebellion rep tryouts occurring in the fall, all players will be required to register with their 
respective LL centre (Schomberg or Nobleking).  This includes players that have previously played for the King 
Rebellion rep hockey, or players that will be trying out for a King Rebellion rep team in September. 
 
This season Hockey Canada updated the registration portal.  You will need to create a new login when you 
register for the first time.  We will post a step by step guide on our website in advance. 
 
If you have any registration questions please contact Julie at administrator@kingminorhockey.com  
 
LOCAL LEAGUE JERSEY PROGRAM 
 
In years past, Nobleking and Schomberg have loaned jerseys to players each year.  Due to several factors, 
including the health and safety practices of distributing and collecting used jerseys, we have made the decision 
to move to a “keeper” jersey program.  This is similar to what most house league centres and representative 
programs already do.  This means every player will purchase a set of brand new jerseys to keep and depending 
on growing spurts we hope will have a two season lifecycle. 
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We understand the impact additional costs can have on our families right now.  As such, we are happy to 
announce that the Local League associations will be subsidizing the jerseys by 50% for the upcoming season.  
Local league families will only need to pay $65 for their jersey set.  This subsidy will apply to this season only, 
so we encourage you to take advantage if you can.   
 
 
LOCAL LEAGUE COACHES NEEDED 
 
Our Association is only as strong as our volunteers.  On July 1st, we will begin receiving coach applications for 
our local league teams.  If interested, please be sure to visit our website to apply! 
 
  


